
	
 

Admissions to Severn Academies Trust (SAET) academies 

 

All of our academies are non-selective, and exist to serve their local community. Every SAET school 
has its own website, which tells you all about the school's admissions policy and how to apply. 

 

Families apply directly to the Local Authority for reception places in December or January and for 
Year 7 places in September. Full details of the Authority’s policy on admissions are available from 
http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/schooladmissions and on each academy’s website. Admissions at 
any other time (known as in year admissions) are the responsibility of the individual academy and 
the academy should be contacted directly. 

 

If you have any queries about admissions for a particular school, it is a good idea to get in touch 
with them directly. 

 

 


